For those using or starting water supply service

Water charges will be levied upon moving in. The payment slip will be
mailed every two months, so please be sure to pay by the due date.

Apply for the automatic account transfer for your convenience (No fees
will be charged). Please drop the application postcard in a mailbox.

Billing documents will be mailed regularly from the Waterworks and
Sewer Department. Please submit a Change of Address Notification to the
Post Office so that they will forward your mail to your new address.  If
you have any questions regarding postal services, contact the Toyota City
Post Office, phone: 0570-028-062.

Please be sure to notify us if you are changing address. If you do not
contact us to discontinue water service, the basic fee charges will
continue to accrue.

If you have any questions about water supply or how to apply for
automatic account transfer, please contact us at the number below.

Toyota City Waterworks and Sewer Department, Payment Division
(From Monday to Friday, except holidays, from 8:30AM to 5:15PM)
Tel.: 0565-34-6654 FAX: 0565-34-6655

E-mail: ryoukin@city.toyota.aichi.jp




